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On April 6th we will be hosting a mandated reporter training 

from 11 a.m. - 2:30 p.m.  A mandated reporter is an adult required to  

report suspected child abuse if they have reasonable cause to suspect that 

a child is a victim of child abuse.  If you volunteer in Children's or Youth 

Ministry, you are a mandated reporter.  This training promotes child  

safety by increasing the knowledge of mandated reporters regarding the 

identification of the signs of abuse and neglect and explaining the process 

for reporting abuse.  If you have not had this training in the past, we 

strongly urge you to sign up.  The training is FREE and a free lunch will be 

provided.  Please register by March 23rd by signing up on the bulletin 

board in the narthex or at dillsburgbic.org/mrtraining   

 

Put your change to work!  This year's My Coins Count collection  

will benefit Mennonite Central Committee's peace projects. Loose 

change, paper money and even checks (please make them out to: MCC) 
are accepted. The collection container is located on the narthex table. 

Children and adults are invited to help sort and count coins at the PA  

Relief Sale on April 5-6 at the Farm Show complex in Harrisburg. 

~ Kimberly Tucker, MCC Advocate 

 

Help Wanted Cumberland Vista is a Christian home for adults with in-

tellectual disabilities. There is an urgent need for paid staff with a heart of 

compassion. Positions include full-time houseparent and part-time direct 

care staff. Training is provided. For an application or more information, 

please contact Sue Flowers at 717-432-2822,  or Carmy Hess at 717-432-

1366, bchess80@msn.com. Cumberland Vista, a home of CROSS, Inc 

(Christian Residential Opportunities and Social Services), is located on the 

grounds of The Meeting House Dillsburg. 

 
Join us in prayer walking next Saturday at 9:00 AM. Our plan is to walk 

and pray through neighborhoods in Dillsburg. If the weather is not suitable 

to walk, we can prayer walk through our church building. Children and 

strollers and are welcome! Please contact Kimberly Tucker with any ques-

tions. 

Welcome Guests  To better connect with you we encourage you to  

complete a guest registration card located in the pew pockets. You may 

drop it in the offering plate OR bring it to welcome center in the lobby 

so that we can greet you and give you a welcome packet.  

“Where do my children go during worship?” 

 

Kindergarten through 5th grade will be joining us for the first part of  

the service and then will be released to their classes mid-service.   

Cherub Church (k-grade 2) meets in the class across from the men's  

restroom and Junior Church (grades 3-5) will be meeting in Room B1. 

Please pick your child up from their classroom in a timely man-

ner after the service.  If you're visiting, please fill out a Cherub/Junior 

Church Attendance Card, located in the pew rack, and bring your child 

to meet their teacher near the coffee bar/welcome center when the  

children are dismissed from the service.  

Easter Flowers:  Orders for Easter flowers are available at the  

Connections Center in the lobby. 

 

Easter Choir: Please join us! Rehearsals will be held today, March 24, 

31, and April 7 (i.e., every Sunday today through April 7). Choir will sing 

at the morning service on Palm Sunday, April 14th.  Contact Randy Fish 

with any questions. 

http://dillsburgbic.org/mrtraining
mailto:bchess80@msn.com

